
I live in Columbia City, Oregon. A small town on the Columbia River in Columbia County. I hear you will 
be redrawing the political boundaries soon. I urge you to make sure the boundaries you draw are fair to 
those of us that live in the country. We have nothing in common with Portland and the surrounding 
area. When you redraw the lines, don't bring more of Portland into our district. We need leaders that 
represent our rural way of living. 
 
Bruce Holz 
Columbia City, OR 
 


